
                          

                    
                                                        
 
 
 

 
Glaisdale Primary School 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Families and Friends, 
 
Happy New Year! 
Welcome back and a Happy New Year to you all! It has been fantastic to see everyone back after a well-earned rest, 
ready for another busy term filled with learning, trips and events. 
 
Teaching Assistant Support in Adventurers 
Unfortunately, despite working with several agencies over the Christmas break, we have been unable to source an 
appropriate temporary teaching assistant for the Adventurers Class this week. However, we do have a candidate, Mrs 
Laverick, joining us for some trial days next week. 
 
We have had limited interest in the permanent position and have decided to extend the advert. Please can we 
encourage you to continue sharing this advert with anyone who may be interested and qualified for this role. The link 
for the position can be found here: 
 
https://nycjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/W/3214/0/413612/20177/glaisdale-primary-school-ata-and-or-hlta-with-
msa-and-breakfast-club-duties  

 
Mr Russell 
Mr Russell has successfully been appointed as the permanent Headteacher of Lealholm and Oakridge Schools from 
September 2024. This means he will be officially leaving us at the end of the school year.  
 
As you may be aware, Mr Russell was our school’s Teacher-in-Charge before being seconded for two years to Oakridge 
Primary School as their Acting Head of School. Mr Russell continued to work 1 day per week at Glaisdale during this 
time. He hopes to continue this commitment for the rest of the year, however, due to staff shortages at Oakridge, 
currently, Mr Russell is unable to fulfil this position this half-term. Therefore, on Mondays, Mrs Mitchell and Mrs 
Sandilands-Jessop will teach Explorers, until further notice. 
 
Parental Survey 
Thank you to everyone who has completed our current parental survey and provided such positive feedback! We will 
leave this open for one additional week, so that we can gauge the views of as many parents as possible. 
 
Please use this link to access the survey: https://forms.office.com/e/f3z7BYd2Fy  

  

https://nycjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/W/3214/0/413612/20177/glaisdale-primary-school-ata-and-or-hlta-with-msa-and-breakfast-club-duties
https://nycjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/W/3214/0/413612/20177/glaisdale-primary-school-ata-and-or-hlta-with-msa-and-breakfast-club-duties
https://forms.office.com/e/f3z7BYd2Fy
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Online Safety Workshop for Parents 
Unfortunately, there is a growing trend locally of children being exposed to unsafe experiences when using their devices 
online. You will have received a message earlier in the week urging you to discuss your child’s use of social media and 
to ensure that they know what to do if something concerns them or if someone does something wrong online. 
 
We have arranged with the NSPCC to run a parents online safety workshop on Thursday 25th January (7.00pm – via 
Zoom). A separate letter will be sent out containing the meeting link for those that wish to join. This meeting has been 
setup specifically for parents of children at Glaisdale, Castleton, Oakridge and Lealholm Schools, so there will be lots of 
chance to ask questions specific to our children. If you are unable to attend and would like more information on how 
to support your child’s safety online, please contact school or access one of the following useful websites:  
 
NSPCC:https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/ 
CEOP: https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/ 
 
Pupil Assessment/Attendance Reports (Years 2-6) 
For parents of children in Years 2-6 (except those who cannot access written assessments), you will receive a short 
report containing your children’s assessment and attendance information for the last term. These reports were well 
received by parents last term and provide a snapshot of how your child is progressing at school in the core subjects. 
We will continue to hold parents’ evenings and send end of year reports, however, please do contact your child’s 
teacher if you wish to discuss these short reports or your child’s progress at school. 

 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Mr Cooper 

 
 
Attendance:  Our attendance this week was: 97.1% 
Our attendance this year: 95.7%      National average for this year: 94.7% 
 
Stars of the Week: 
Explorers: Rudy – for his fantastic attitude to learning and producing some great writing! 
Adventurers: Rosie – for outstanding maths work this week. She is a pleasure to teach with a smile that lights up the 
classroom! 
Headteacher: Lydia – for always working to her very best and for setting the example to all children! 
 

Headteacher timetable for upcoming week 

Mon am – Castleton pm - Glaisdale  

Tues Glaisdale all day 

Weds Castleton all day 

Thurs am – Castleton pm - Glaisdale 

Fri am – Glaisdale pm - Castleton 

 
  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/
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Next Week’s Events 
 

Monday    No events 
           
Tuesday    No events 
 
Wednesday Gardening Club (Lunch time) 
 Art Club (3.30-4.30pm) 
 
Thursday PE – both classes (please arrive in PE kit/footwear) 

Year 6 Booster Club (3.30-4.30pm) 
  
Friday Key Stage 1 Gymnastics Event 

Music Lessons 
Term Dates 2023/24 

 

• Staff Training Day – Monday 4th September 
2023 

• Staff Training Day – Tuesday 5th September 
2023 

• First day of Autumn Term – Wednesday 6th 
September 2023 

• Half Term - Monday 30th October to Friday 3rd 
November 2023  

• Staff Training Day - Friday 15th December 
2023 

• Last day of Autumn Term - Friday 22nd 
December 2023 

• First Day of Spring Term – Monday 8th January 
2024 

• Half Term - Monday 12th February to Friday 
16th February 2024  

• Staff Training Day - Friday 15th March 2024 

• Last day of Spring Term - Friday 22nd March 
2024 

• First day of Summer Term - Monday 8th April 
2024  

• Bank Holiday – Monday 6th May 2024 

• Half Term - Monday 27th May to Friday 31st 
2024 

• Staff Training Day – 12th July 2024 

• Last day of Summer Term - Monday 22nd July 
2024

 
Future Dates 

 
January 
19/01 – KS1 Gymnastics Event 
25/01 – NSPCC Online safety workshop for parents 
(7.00pm – on Zoom) 
26/01 – Y3/4 Gymnastics Event 
February 
23/02 – Y3/4 Hockey Event 
March 
01/03 – KS2 Cross-Country 
06/03 – Explorers Author Visit (at Castleton) 

11/03 – Straws Cup Football Tournament 
11/03-13/03 – Eskdale Festival 
20/03-22/03 – Year 3/4 Peat Rigg Visit 
 
Later in the Year 
13/05-17/05 – Year 6 SATs Week 
10/06-14/06 – Year 1 Phonics Screen Week 
22/07 – YEAT Arts Extravaganza 
Please avoid booking term time holidays, especially 
during assessment week

  



 

 

 
Term Dates 2024/25 

 

• Staff Training Day – Monday 2nd September 2024 

• Staff Training Day – Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

• First day of Autumn Term – Wednesday 4th 

September 2024 

• Half Term - Monday 28th October to Friday 1st 

November 2024 

• Staff Training Day - Friday 13th December 2024 

• Last day of Autumn Term - Friday 20th December 

2024 

• First Day of Spring Term – Monday 6th January 

2025 

• Half Term - Monday 17th February to Friday 21st 

February 2025 

• Staff Training Day - Friday 28th March 2025 

• Last day of Spring Term - Friday 4th April 2025 

• First day of Summer Term – Tuesday 22nd April 

2025  

• Bank Holiday – Monday 5th May 2025 

• Half Term - Monday 26th May to Friday 30th 2025 

• Last day of Summer Term - Monday 21st July 

2025 

• Staff Training Day – Tuesday 22nd July 2025

 


